Steventon News - Report for Annual Parish Meeting 2023

This has been a transformative year for Steventon News.

The hugely improved quality of the print and increased colour pages we now have each month make it a better read for residents and more attractive to advertisers.

The total costs for the year were covered from advertising income and we made a small surplus

Getting the News made and round to all the homes in the village really is a team effort and the co-ordinating group - Martin Simpson Tame, Adrian Ford, Dilys Wilding, Audrey Holloway and me, would like to thank all the dedicated distributors, Angela Einon for posting a copy on the village website each month, the Binnings family for their continuing support , and all our regular advertisers and contributors for helping to make it happen every month.

Sue Rees Secretary - Steventon News